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9 October 1952

MZMORANDOM FOR THE EECORD THIS DOCUMENT HAS BEEM APPROVED
' ’ FOR RELEASR, AS SANITISED, BY
SUBJECT: Central American Situation. CSI:/HR&? o _2 Juey af

1. At 9 a.m. on § October 1952, a mecting vas b~1d in the office

of the Director. Prescat were tbs Director,{ ], and
. 2.“Tba Director explained tct Ttt all plans for action
wero canceled, ] then pointed out the responsibilities wve bave
tovards the peopls vho are: already.in ths £iald and vho b«ve com-
mitted themselves, and the.dangers to the entire Caribbean arca
of the decision reached yesterday. The Director replied that be
mmmm-o:mmnubcmtmswadccgim,mmt
this Agency ia morely an-exscutive sgency to carry out the-policies
of the Department of State and the Department of Dafensa, and- if.they
instruct us not to engage. in a'certain opexration, wva shall not engage
in that.oporstion, { Jthén comented that the Dopartment of State
night yery well changs its positica in the pear future because of the
explosive situatiocn in the Caribbean. To this the micctcr egreed.

then stated that thers had been davelopments sioce s report
1ast evening to the Dircctar; and that it appearcd ve received
all the pecessary clearances for the shipment of machinery from Bev
Orloans in spite of. tha questions reised yesterday by State. — stated
that he vas pot. evon suggesting action in violation of tbe poaition
taken by State yusterday, but that this shipment could go oat as
planned except that it would- be to a pcv cansigneoe and to a secure
place wpder our ebsolute.control ir [ 3. Tbe General esked
vhat placa did  bave in xind - vas {t our own?! ¥ben the ansver was
4n the affirmative, the Director telephaned [ Jand informed bim that
vhile we were noct shipping the machinery to the country for vhich 1t
vas originally destined, ‘apparently vo bad all the pecessary clearance.
and would ship it to & place of our ovn 1n ‘[ .1 Altbough

}e}(ﬁmssed bhimself as surprised that we bad such clearsnces, appar-"
ently no obJection was interposed. Tbe Director aathorized to pro-
ceed with this shipment to our place if it could be securely arrarged
and 1f 1t vere true that pecessary authorizations did exdst.

. 3%, ana{ Jdescribed tha situation of RUFUS, vith a mumboer of

~.men alreadqy wobitized, and tba need of swpplying ROFUS vith cash st
-once’ for-a:.lliquidation agticn if we wero pot to ba even more embarrasscd

with:our.Central’American frienda. The Dircctor asked how much vas

. paededi’ .roplied $3,000 a week. Tha Director said be would go eloong

for four wéeks and vould. epprove $15,000.
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